
 
 
 
 

 

 

DROP IN FLU CLINICS 

This year we are trying something new!  The doctors at 
Torkard recommend that higher risk patients are protected 

against seasonal flu by having an annual flu vaccine. 
 
To make it easier for our patients, we are running a drop in 

flu vaccination clinic – no appointment necessary. 

Drop in clinics are running on Tuesday 
22nd until Friday 26th September 2015 

from 9 am – 5.30 pm 

 

This clinic will be in addition to our programme of Saturday 
Flu Clinics which will run a little later in the year. 

 
Want to know more? 

 
Just ask at reception or speak to your doctor or nurse. 


